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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, 78405

Dear Hector:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank
you for your part in making our National Dinner a great
success.

The National Dinner played a major part in putting
us over the five million dollar mark for the first
half of 1983 and I appreciate your role in this effort.

Please accept the enclosed memento of this evening
as a token of our sincere appreciation.

Again, thank you for making this a memorable evening
for all of us and especially for our next President,
Walter Mondale.

Si cerely,

Timothy W. Finchem
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